
 

 

Lamar County Board of Commissioners 

Public Hearing  

December 15th, 2020  

7:00 P.M.  
 

Chairman Glass called the Public Hearing meeting to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present for 

the meeting were Vice-Chair Thrash, Commissioner Horton, Commissioner Heiney, 

Commissioner Traylor, County Administrator Townsend. County Clerk Davidson joined the 

meeting via Zoom. The meeting was available to the Public via Zoom.  

Rezoning App. #BST Subdivision Application # 2020-07  

 

Planning and Community Development Director Buice addressed the board and said that this is an 

application for a minor subdivision consisting of six lots from a parent tract of approximately 15 

acres. The property is located on Barnesville Avenue and is on Tax Map 35 Parcel 85. She said 

that the Planning and Zoning board meet on November 30th, 2020 and recommended approval.  

Planning and Community Development Director Buice said that there was no one there to speak 

against the minor subdivision and said that were no conditions.  

 

There were not Public Hearing comments.  

 

Adjournment 

Commissioner Horton made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing at 7:03 p.m. Commissioner 

Traylor seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  

 

THE LAMAR COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

____________________________________________ 

Charles Glass, Chairman 

_____________________________________________ 

Nancy Thrash, Vice-Chair  

_____________________________________________ 

Bennie Horton, Commissioner 

_____________________________________________ 

Robert Heiney, Commissioner 

______________________________________________ 

Ryran Traylor, Commissioner 

Attest: _____________________________ Carlette Davidson, County Clerk 


